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Docket No. 50-297
License No. R-120

North Carolina State University
ATTN: Mr. Pedro B. Perez, Associate
Director
Department of Nuclear Engineering
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27655-7909

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NPRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-297/92-01

Thank you for your response of August 27, 1992, to our Notice of
Violation, issued on July 31, 1992, concerning activities
conducted at your PULSTAR Reactor. We have evaluated your
response and found that it meets the reguirements of

10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actiong during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
CHARLES M. HOSFY
Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safecuards

cc: Dr. D. Dudziak, Head
Nuclear Engineering Department
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27695-7%09

Dr. William Vernetson

Director of Nuclear Facilities

Department of Nuclear Engineering
Sciences

University of Flcoida

202 Nuclear Sciences Center

Gainesville, FL 32611

cc: (Cont'd on page 2)
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